
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The World Cetacean Alliance has certified that 

 

Dana Wharf Whale Watching 

has successfully completed their remote assessment and is a 
WCA Certified Responsible Whale Watching Operator from 

November 2024 to November 2025 
 

 

 

Harry Eckman 
Chief Executive Officer, WCA 


